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Jinder Ubhi

From: david groom 
Sent: 30 January 2018 10:33
To: Londonplan
Subject: London Plan Comments

Dear GLA Team 
 
I am emailing to comment on the Lonodn plan and to express my support for all areas. 
 
In particular, as a parent, i aprove of the ideas around not approving applications for fast food outlets within 400 yards of schools and ensuring that those which already exist 
comply with certain health standards. 
 
Reducing cheap unhealthy options from our high streets will in my view contribute greatly to the health of our fture generations. 
 
Many thanks  
 
 
David Groom    
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